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Dear Mr Wright

It's just completely disgraceful that the government would prioritise private profit over both community wishes,
and plain common sense that this industry is damaging our waterways. Fish waste and equipment loss appear to
be of little interest to the licence granters, Yet both are very dangerous to marine life, and a danger to other
water users' The costs have been shown repeatedly to outweigh the gains and the expansion of this industry is

irresponsible.

Thank you for reviewing my submission
Yours Sincerely
Cara Clark

GAA/FIN 110

Cara Clark

29 November 201.9




